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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 3:06 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Cc: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal; Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate; Barbara Byrne; Howard


Brown


Subject: Re: Notes from Shasta Storage Allocation meeting-March 5, 2019


All --

I did not try to re-summarize your notes, but I did compile them all into one document for our meeting notes


records here:


S:\MeetingNotes\20190305_ShastaAlloc_Mtg_Notes.pdf


Let me know if you'd like me to do anything else with them.


Thanks!


Cathy


On Wed, Mar 13, 2019 at 10:16 AM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Sarah—Please also attach Maria’s notes.


Evan and Barb—Please scan or print your notes from the meeting.


All notes go to Cathy, who has graciously offered to put together a summary of salient points and


documentation.


Sent from my iPad


Begin forwarded message:


From: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov>


Date: March 13, 2019 at 9:06:40 AM PDT


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Subject: Fwd: Notes from Shasta Storage Allocation meeting-March 5, 2019


Here are my notes, I didn't recieve any other notes except Maria's. I can comine these into a


shorter document.


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov>


Date: Wed, Mar 6, 2019 at 9:23 AM


Subject: Notes from Shasta Storage Allocation meeting-March 5, 2019




2


To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Federal <evan.sawyer@noaa.gov>, Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal


<barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Here is a copy of my notes. I highlighted some key points.


We discused consolidating individual notes into a document from the meeting at our debrief.


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov



